
Just Imagine
the difference $10 a month    
can make in the lives of others.
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Help us reach our goal.
Use your smartphone to make your  

gift to the United Catholic Appeal.

Your Gift Matters

$5
Provides a full day 
transportation pass to 
and from a medical or 
screening appointment 
for one person

$20
Provides a copy of the  
book “To Save 1,000  
Souls” to a young man 
discerning the priesthood

$50Pays for 200 meals for 
those in need

$75
Provides education and 
cultural immersion to a 
family in the Refugee 
Resettlement program

$100
Provides a month of 
health benefits for one 
retired priest

$200
Pays for book bags and 
school supplies for four 
children residing in a 
homeless shelter

$400
Covers the cost of books 
for a seminarian for one 
semester

$1,000
Helps host a fun and 
spiritual event for over 
200 persons with special 
needs through the year


